
Welcome to the August 26, 2016 ORSA Newsletter Email
Our goal is to get this Newsletter to everyone interested in learning more about ORSA

In this edition we are looking to update our list, get presenters & members to stand for office

Member Update - Unsubscribe - Forward
We need everyone to take action to update our Membership List.  

Please take the time to do your part TODAY!

Update your profile - at the bottom of this email click the link to "Update Profile" 

Unsubscribe - We understand that professionals move and students graduate - to no longer
receive information about ORSA please do more then just delete the email - unsubscribe by
clicking "Safe Unsubscribe" at the bottom of this email.

Forward  - please be proactive to forward this to your new Professionals, GA's and Undergraduate
students who are new to ORSA and have shown interest in being part of the ORSA Family.  To
forward please press the "Forward this email" at the bottom of this email.

ORSA State Workshop 2016
Baldwin Wallace University 

Presentation Proposals
We request you submit your presentation and
roundtable proposals by September 1, 2016 - please
do so asap.
Presentation Proposal Form - DUE SEPTEMBER 1 

President Elect & Student Representative
Trust me standing for this great organization is both rewarding and huge honor - Please contact me
with any questions and apply today!
Click to apply for the President Elect & Student Rep Positions

ORSA Banners
Some of your received your Banners at Outreach - everyone should get theres at ORSA - if you
will not have someone there we can make other arrangements.  To pay for your banner please go
to the link below.
CLICK HERE TO PAY FOR YOUR BANNER

Next Weeks Newsletter
Next week the updated list of ORSA Members will receive
information on:

- ORSA 2016 Workshop Registration 
- Scholarship & Travel Stipend Information
- 2016-17 ORSA Committee Application

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uRpxGyquxvTYPG4wWPLbtblW9KM0Hv9nE-i0fCwh7mhBnGlTj3lDfUCachbWGOdW1SqxzjeghQHL__jTxECIeyXZH5AYkfPyzIWZdmHlo_5OG_APhlV1mY16Yvp8x2EiYHxP4L8yY6Y8rOBY8RijPkFEdfvLVauECgyV9-TwDj0ZOkpVnBS9QOE1hBV35BECs-SnxY5u988=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uRpxGyquxvTYPG4wWPLbtblW9KM0Hv9nE-i0fCwh7mhBnGlTj3lDfUCachbWGOdWJixznLNMfgNKO7tqma7I7Mk69h99VyMSV-HfYbqChwoZqPVHNAcH6bFxetXofbDStXa92ZyZbzV_35iamJAJLp6th1yA1o_yqg6_jIyw4sL-t00aeHPqoZhJAkQyFNXRlttTDe8DNLs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uRpxGyquxvTYPG4wWPLbtblW9KM0Hv9nE-i0fCwh7mhBnGlTj3lDfUCachbWGOdWgleaPrKYhZlcMt3K4en5CNIjdYkodrEOqKsITG89JNZIMWK9xGvrK5r7HSCSdl4HqXE94CFIZdgVXuDMOYZ8xFcEXNxyAm0zlWKZV5j499Zbi43G1sEOmKUKF9YWpN5Pq41nCJmUHnKIOin4pyCrUQPZGGT1jVAa5AEtI0NlFF2pdTSmODTzrPhHcv_UF-gFQ9livmcDkQ-anKMK3_BXEw==&c=&ch=
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uRpxGyquxvTYPG4wWPLbtblW9KM0Hv9nE-i0fCwh7mhBnGlTj3lDfUCachbWGOdWqKNimCweSkfHqQH5gkzJXsifP6-E3HoTYCnXnFG6OAgTM4qZ_3t1BiMpm4ygUg4cqM9crx0JI604ghdbXk0WJJ8j2JBsFJ4V0vaX5tn6cMy5Lk3_FRl0I6ziVanZvFbenUa45sbMx-Yq4FULNODrNg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uRpxGyquxvTYPG4wWPLbtblW9KM0Hv9nE-i0fCwh7mhBnGlTj3lDfUCachbWGOdWugG3mWDZINcMYdoRjBSVTzA_T9vBceuKTm7idZA_JojPtj9xInVpbP3PePFt4A9ZlCRRhAslo4Av4cmebpADMjEzuVLLkozoUumOTok7MtGHfSDv_yI5gw==&c=&ch=

